PLANNING REPORT – 10th September 2020
Planning Applications received 
20/001123/O
Land to the south of Oxborough Drive, South Wootton
Proposed 5 x dwellings.
Decision: Support the Application

However, the Parish Council would like to draw attention to Policy H4 of the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan and recommend that only four properties should be allowed on this development site. 

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
20/01224/O
Land accessed west of 90 Grimston Road and west of 4 & 6 Green Lane, South Wootton.
Proposed 2 x dwellings.
Decision: Support the Application

The Parish Council does, however, have concerns with the vehicular access to this site, we would recommend that this is looked at closely by NCC Highways.

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Applications:

20/01008/F

4 Bracken Road, South Wootton.
Single storey extension at the front of the dwelling.

